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Request: 
 
Please state whether the former Public Utilities Commission (now Department of Energy) Audit 
Division Staff has audited any of the costs that are proposed for recovery in the Regulatory 
Reconciliation Adjustment, under review in this proceeding. 
 

 
Response by NH Department of Energy on July 21, 2021:  
 
The DOE Audit Division (and its predecessor PUC Audit Division) has not audited the specific 
amounts from 2019 and 2020 proposed by Eversource to be reconciled and recovered in this 
docket, although the Audit Division has audited several of these types of costs in the past.  
 
 
 




